August 24, 2010
Dear Parents, 


Congratulations! You are the parent of a First Grader here at 
A.B. Combs Elementary. You will be amazed at just how much your child will grow this year. Your child has most likely had the seeds of reading and writing planted in Kindergarten. During First Grade, those seeds will grow and blossom, making your child an accomplished reader and writer! Your child will also become familiar with many new math concepts. The kind of growth you will see this year will be remarkable. 


There are many ways you can help your child blossom into an outstanding First Grader. Staying involved in your child’s education is the key to a successful year. A newsletter (like the one in the “Go!” folder) will be sent home every one to two weeks detailing special dates, classroom achievements, and topics we will be learning about. Please be sure to read each newsletter carefully so you can stay involved with our special events. You can also ensure that your child has a successful year by having them read to you each night! There will also be many opportunities for you to volunteer throughout the year such for field trips, class activities, and celebrations. 


If you need to contact me at anytime during the school year, please feel free to send a note to school with your child or send me an email at ccatherwood@wcpss.net. There will be two conferences during the school year. If you have any questions or concerns before these conferences, please do not hesitate to contact us. If there is something we need to speak with you about we will contact you by note, phone, or email. We are looking forward to a wonderful school year!








Sincerely, 

                                                                                Mrs. Catherwood
                                                                                             &
                                                                                      Mrs. Clark 
